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Northgold AB postpones publication of the 
annual report

The board of directors of Northgold AB (“Northgold” or the “Company”) has resolved to 
postpone the publication of the annual report for 2023 in order to finalise all aspects of the 
report.

The publication of the annual report for 2023 is expected to be published during week 21 and the 
annual general meeting will take place the 18th of June. The meeting had previously been 
scheduled for the 12th of June.

For additional information, please contact the CEO
Seppo Tuovinen
Email: ir@northgoldab.com
Website: www.northgoldab.com
Follow us: www.linkedin.com/company/northgold

About Northgold
Northgold is a Swedish-listed gold exploration and development Company focused on advancing 
multiple, co-located, resource-stage projects in the Middle Ostrobothnia Gold Belt (MOGB) of 
Central Finland, including the Kopsa Gold-Copper project, the Kiimala Trend Gold project, and the 
Hirsikangas Gold project. The Company strives to grow its gold mineral resources, make new gold 
discoveries, and ultimately extract gold from these under-explored areas in Central Finland. Visit 

 for more information. Augment Partners AB, tel. +46 8-604 22 55 www.northgoldab.com
, is acting as the Company's Certified Adviser.info@augment.se
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